
EX53. VISIT TO CHINA BY FALKIRK COUNCIL DELEGATION

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services providing
information on a visit to China in May 2014 by a delegation from Falkirk, including
representatives of Falkirk Council.

Following an invitation from Yueqing City, China, a delegation which included the
Leader and Depute Leader of the Council, and 4 officers, including the Chief
Executive, visited Shanghai, Hangzhou and Yueqing in May 2014. The purpose of the
visit was to promote Falkirk and to develop business, educational and cultural links.
The cost of the trip was met by contributions from Falkirk Council, Yueqing
Municipal Government; the businesses involved and the elected members.

Decision

The Executive noted the report.


